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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 2:25 PM
To: 'McLean, Charley'
Cc: Lee, Nathan
Subject: RE: Chevron 90076 - ACPWA Well Completion Report Release Agreement
Attachments: RO427_90076_Signed_ACPWA_Form.pdf

Hi Charley, 
Here’s the signed form. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: McLean, Charley [mailto:Charley.McLean@ghd.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 11:05 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Lee, Nathan 
Subject: Chevron 90076 - ACPWA Well Completion Report Release Agreement 
 

Good morning Mark, 
 
As indicated in the August 21, 2015 Response Letter for Chevron Service Station 90076 (4265 Foothill 
Boulevard, Oakland, California), GHD is requesting well records from the Department of Water 
Resources (DWR) and Alameda County Public Works Agency (ACPWA).  In order to complete the 
request to ACPWA, a Well Completion Report Release Agreement, which requires your signature, 
must be submitted.  Please sign, scan, and return the attached release form at your earliest 
convenience.  Thank you, and please let me know if you have any questions! 
 
Charley McLean 
GHD 
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